United Way of Greater Houston
Sample CEO Thank You Letter to Leadership Donors
Dear [Name], 

Thank you for investing in our community through [Company Name]’s 2023-2024 United Way campaign. Your generous leadership gift helped [Company Name] raise [dollars] this year. 

Leadership donors, like you, create opportunities for our neighbors and our community to thrive. Your generosity helps families who are working hard to become financially stable and self-sufficient, but who need help securing the tools to get there. It makes a difference for kids who need guidance and support to build a strong foundation for the future. It makes a difference for veterans rebuilding their lives after service, for every person who calls the 211 Texas/United Way HELPLINE seeking help and hope, and for all those working hard to build stronger, more sustainable futures. 
Your support also helps fuel an Integrated Client Journey to help our neighbors who are ready work toward their long-term goals with one-on-one guidance. And, your contributions help strengthen Greater Houston’s entire nonprofit sector through United Way Nonprofit Connection, which provides capacity-building services to all nonprofits in our area, as well as leadership development programs, like Project Blueprint.

Your generosity not only makes it possible for United Way to connect nearly 2 million people with services that improve their lives each year, but also sets a powerful example for others to follow. Thank you! 
I’m proud to work alongside you,
[CEO, Campaign Chair, or other leader]

